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November 21, 2019
Re:  California/Market Street Cluster Box Relocation
To whom it may concern:
Due to the removal of the Downtown Parking Structure (Phase 1), the Cluster Box Units (CBUs) located at the north end will be relocated.   They will be placed next to the existing CBUs in the southern section of the parking structure.  If you have any questions about this matter, please contact the Redding Downtown Station at (530) 246-2571.  

Sincerely,
Jeff Clark

Manager, Customer Service

Redding Downtown Station

1647 Yuba St.

Redding, CA  96001

530-246-2571
530-246-0389 fax

Jeffrey.A.Clark@usps.gov

1647 Yuba Street
Redding CA 96001-9997
www.usps.com
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